TOWN OF CENTURY
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
FOR WEBSITE REDESIGN, HOSTING AND SUPPORT

The Town of Century, Florida, is seeking the services of an experienced website design
firm to re-design, develop, implement and host a website for the Town. The Town’s
existing website is www.centuryflorida.com.

To be considered, the firm/team/individual must submit one (1) original and five (5)
copies along with one (1) electronic file in readable PDF format, in a sealed envelope or
package, clearly marked with the firm/team/individual’s name and address, and the
words, “RFP FOR PROFESSIONAL WEBSITE REDESIGN SERVICES.” Proposals
may be mailed or hand delivered to KRISTINA WOOD, DEPUTY TOWN CLERK,
TOWN OF CENTURY, 7995 NORTH CENTURY BOULEVARD, CENTURY, FLORIDA
32535 no later than ERIDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2018, AT 4:00 P.M., LOCAL TIME.
Proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud on Monday, February 19, 2018, at
6:59 p.m., local time. Proposals received after the designated date and time will not be
considered and late submittals will be returned to the sender unopened. No faxed,
electronic or oral proposals will be accepted.

Copies of the Request for Proposal Documents and Instructions to Proposers may be
obtained from Kristina Wood, Deputy Town Clerk, at 7995 North Century Boulevard,
Century, Florida 32535 or by email at kwood@centuryflorida.us.

The Town reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any irregularities in
the proposal process, and if an award is made, will be made to the most responsible
firm whose proposal indicates that the award will be in the best interest of the Town of
Century. The Town further certifies that it will not discriminate during the selection
process on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity,
religion, marital status, or familial status.



